Amendment:
POBALSCOIL INBHEAR SCÉINE PARENTS ASSOCIATION - Constitution

Section: GENERAL MEETINGS, Page 2
The AGM for May 2021 was postponed until the fall of 2021 due to COVID 19 restrictions. 
In October, a further decision was made to postpone it until January or February 2022. COVID played a big part of this decision in combination with the lack of executive committee members currently on the Parents Association. There was no October meeting held.
In addition to the postponement of the AGM it was also agreed and voted that the election of the parent nominee to the BOM will also be done in 2022. The current nominee Anna Kallewaard, will stay on even though her child has graduated from Pobalscoil.

Section: ELECTION OF PARENT NOMINEES TO THE BOARD OF MANAGEMENT, Page 4
It was further noted that both parent nominee positions would be up in August of 2022. Hopefully, this election will be able to be held in May 2022. At this time if the person elected in Jan/Feb is again elected for a full 3 year term then the time served from Jan/Feb to Aug will not count toward their allowable time.
This amendment was officially voted on at the Parents Association meeting on November 30, 2021, via Zoom.  
These changes were proposed by Ann Galvin and seconded by Mary Murphy
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